





Questionnaire for parents

Study ID	0	1					
----------	---	---	--	--	--	--	--

Thank you for participating in the Pēpi Splint Project. We are grateful for your contribution to this important study.

The purpose of this questionnaire is to understand what you liked and disliked about participating in a clinical study. This is important to guide researchers and ethics committees. We will report the findings of the questionnaire at research meetings, locally, nationally and internationally. However, the information that your provide will be anonymous (no one will be able to identify you).

anonymous (no one will be able to identify you).
Please complete the questionnaire and place it in the envelope provided.
1. I am a ^{1.1} Mother/Māmā or ^{1.2} Father/Pāpā
 2. What I liked about participating in the Pēpi Splint Project was Please tick as many boxes that apply. 2.1 The Pēpi Splint itself 2.2 Participating in the study made me feel that our family/whānau was contributing to improving health care for other babies 2.3 Other – Was there anything that I liked that has not been mentioned above?
Please comment
3. What I didn't like about participating in the Pēpi Splint Project Please tick as many boxes that apply. 3.1 The Pēpi Splint itself 3.2 Participating was not a good experience for my family/whānau as the Pēpi Splint did not work 3.3 Other – Was there anything that I didn't like that has not been mentioned above?
Please comment
4. What I liked about the Pēpi Splint Please tick as many boxes that apply. 4.1 It held the drip in place well 4.2 It was soft on my baby's skin 4.3 Using the Pēpi Splint reduced the amount of tapes on my baby's skin
^{4.4} Comment
5. What I didn't like about the Pēpi Splint Please tick as many boxes that apply. 5.1 The drip was not held in place well 5.2 It harmed my baby's skin 5.3 Using the Pēpi Splint did not reduce the amount of tapes on my baby's skin
^{5.4} Comment
5. If I had another eligible baby would I participate in the Pēpi Splint Project again? Yes No
6. Would I recommend the Pēpi Splint Project to family/whānau and friends? Yes No
7. My experience in the Pēpi Splint Project made me more or less likely to participate in clinical research in the future? More No change
8. Is there anything else that I would like to comment on regarding my experience in the Pēpi Splint Project?

Thank you for completing the questionnaire - Deborah Harris